
From: Susan Kater [mailto:susangkater@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 8:21 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Natural Gas Price Increase 
 
Good Evening, 
 
I am VERY disturbed that the NH Public Utilities Commission is going to allow Liberty Utilities 
to raise its natural gas rates. 

With the volume of production of natural gas, I find it VERY hard to believe they need a rate 
increase of ANY kind at this time.  In fact, natural gas prices have DOUBLED in a year.  Guess 
what...we rate payers haven't seen our salaries DOUBLE in a year in order to accommodate 
continuous rate increases.  Many rate payers are, in fact, on fixed incomes and cannot continue to 
pay usurious rates just to stay warm in the winter.   

I would urge the commission, in the strongest possible terms, to consider the rate payers in this 
action and quit acting upon the pure GREED of the providers. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Regards, Susan Kater, 15 Gerrys Way, Milford, NH 03055 
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